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Dear New Second Graders and Families,

Hello! We hope you are enjoying the summer so farl Our names are Mrs. Sanchez and
Mrs. Mussig and we are excited to be your teachers this year!

Here are a few things to know about us:

Mrs. Sanchez says, "I have a 6 year old daughter Cassie and you will hear a LOT about
her this year! I love the colors blue and green and I am a New York Mets fan. T love to
read and to be outside exploring new places. You will probably hear lots of stories about

Ill

my family and my adventures and I hope to hear about yours too

Mrs. Mussig says, "I have a son named Owen who is 19 years old. You will hear a lot
about him this year as well. Even though he is much older than a second grader! Owen,
Mr. Mussig and T love to travel and we have had the opportunity to travel almost all of
the way across the U.S., so I enjoy sharing stories about the places we have visited.

I look forward to learning more about you and your families this year in second grade.”

The new school year will begin on September 5th. We will have a supplies drop-off date
in September as well so you can bring in your supplies before school starts and meeft us.
Messages will go out this summer about the exact date and timel

We can't wait to meet you and start a terrific year together! (© Remember to bring a
water bottle (no straws that stick out please) and a healthy snack on that first day!
In the meantime, keep reading and having fun!

Love,

Mrs. Sanchez and Mrs. Mussig @




FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS
Help Us Get to Know Your Child

Please tfell us anything you feel we should know about your child that would help us get to know
him/her and work most effectively with him/her this year. This can include anything from
interests, favorite books/activities, friends, medical issues, pets, etc. You can put down
anything you feel would help us out. You can drop this of f at the supply drop of f day or send
this to school with your child at any fime. (Information will not be shared with anyone other
than teachers working with your child if we feel it may help them to work with your child more
effectively.) Thank you in advance for your help! - Mrs. Sanchez and Mrs. Mussig

Child's Name:




